Amy Hill

From: Lisa Crook

Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 10:05 AM
To: Steve Pegram

Cc: Kristy Hamit; Jeanette Lewis

Subject: Resignation

November 2, 2015
To Steve Pegram and USD 434:
This is to inform you that | am resigning effective November 24, 2015.

| want to express my gratitude for a rewarding professional association during my employment with USD 434, especially
Scranton Attendance Center.

This decision was not an easy one but is necessary due to my husband's job change. We will be moving to Nevada,
Missouri, and the commute would be a little too far!

My main thoughts now are to work as hard as possible to wrap up my projects here and turn over my responsibilities as
smoothly as possible. | would be glad to train anyone that will be taking over my responsibilities.

Again, thank you for allowing me the privilege of working for USD 434.
Sincerely,

Lisa Crook



